Clifton C. Below
Assistant Mayor, City of Lebanon
1 Court Street, Suite 300
Lebanon, NH 03766
(603) 448-5899 (o)
clifton.below@gmail.com

December 9, 2019

Via Hand Delivery

NHPLC SDEC'1SwB:06
Ms. Debra A. Howland

Executive Director

NH Public Utilities Commission

21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10

Concord, NH 03301-2429

Re: DE 19-064 Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. d/b/a/ Libe

Request for Change in Rates
City of Lebanon Testimony

Dear Ms. Howland,

Enclosed please find an original and 6 copies of the City of Lebanon’s testimony and exhibits in the
above referenced docket. This filing was due by 4:30 pm on Friday December 6™ but is being
made a few business minutes late first thing this Monday morning. I realize the importance of
adhering to the procedural schedule in this case, but I do respectfully and humbly pray that you will
accept this (slightly) late filing.

For what it is worth, by way of explanation, all of the work I do for the City is as a volunteer but I
still have to earn a living and my day job has been exceptionally busy this week as I am managing a
major tenant fit-up (4,000 s.f.) as general contractor and as I was trying to finish up and meet the
deadline on Friday I was repeatedly interrupted by electricians and plumbers with questions so I
took the weekend to finish it up. Thank you for your consideration.

The enclosed filing consists of:

e Testimony of Clifton C. Below
e Attachments of C. Below

I am providing the Office of Consumer Advocate and the service list an electronic copy of this
filing.

If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to contact me.
Yours truly,

Clifton Below, Assistant Mayor

City of Lebanon, NH

Enc.
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